
   
  

 

                           
  

 
 
 

 
Cambian Hereford School News Update 

 
 
 
 
This term has been one of great change at the Cambian Hereford School not only have we see the 
moving forward into post 16 pathways for our year 11 pupils, we are also seeing the retirement of the 
schools Head Teacher after 6 years in post. 
 
 
Our year 11 cohort of 4 pupils have made huge progress in their time with us and this has culminated 
in all 4 pupils being able to sit their GCSE examinations which finished mid-June. This represents a 
massive achievement for our pupils who had all arrived at the Cambian Hereford School with 
significant issues around attendance and negative self-image as learners. In all, the pupils were able 
to sit 13 separate GCSE papers covering Maths, English, Science and Psychology which shows how far 
the have come over their time with us and how they have developed their educational resilience which 
will enable them to continue positively on their individual learner journeys.    
 
 

This week staff and students participated in our annual sports day, on a warm sunny afternoon at 

our local leisure centre in Hereford. Students took part in various track and field events including 

50m, 100m, team relay, shotput, javelin, discuss and welly wanging. A fantastic afternoon enjoyed 

by all staff, students, parents and carers. Medals and certificates presented for excellent 

engagement and achievement, the pupils not only enjoyed their time at sports day and importantly 

were able to develop and build their social skills in a more unstructured environment. 

 


